
As the sole and exclusive bargaining representative for Registered Nurses at 

Valley Regional Medical Center, NNOC-TX put the hospitals on notice that 

the Graduate Nurse Training agreements are not provided for in the Union 

Contract and are therefore not enforceable. The NNOC Union Contract is the 

agreement between the hospital and the Union for all bargaining unit RNs 

working at the hospitals. Find out more by contacting you RN Negotiators at 

vrmcrnnt@gmail.com or attending an upcoming meeting. 
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Next Bargaining Session  July 7th and July 8th  

PPC Meeting Friday July 17th 1:00pm  

Hospital Put on Notice: 

Graduate Nurse Contracts 

are NULL and VOID 

  The glorious 13th Amendment to the US Constitution outlaws human slavery and indentured servitude. 


